
 

Call for Help: Paper Submission Review 

2023 Ohio Celebration of Women in Computing 

 

OCWIC Celebrations can only happen through the generosity of sponsors and volunteers. To ensure the 

quality of our program, all submissions will go through at least two reviews during the selection process. 

The Organizing Committee understands how challenging it can be to contribute time. Becoming a 

Reviewer is a fantastic opportunity to contribute to the celebration without overcommitting your 

schedule. Reviewers do not need to be able to attend the celebration to participate. 

Reviewers will be asked to complete reviews of submissions over a 5-week commitment from November 

13 – December 11, 2022. All Reviewers will receive training the week of November 13th. No prior 

experience is required. Once engaged, Reviewers will be empowered to complete submission reviews 

independently during the volunteer period. However, all Reviewers will have support available from the 

Program Chair and Operating Committee, as required. 

Reviewer Schedule: 

• November 13th, 8-9 pm – Welcome & Training* 

• November 27th, 8-8:30 pm – Status Updates 

• December 11th, 8-9 pm – Project Wrap-Up & Next Steps 

To sign-up, simply send a message with your name, organization, and preferred email to 

program@ocwic.org. 

Thank you in advance and do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns! 

Lisa Pierson 

2023 Celebration Program Chair 

program@ocwic.org 

 

*  Reviewers who cannot attend meetings can still participate and should work directly with the 

Program Chair to make alternative arrangements. 


